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Minimizing Stark Law Execution Risks
January 14, 2016

Health Care partners Ken Davis and Lou Glaser, national Health Care chair Laura Martin, and Health 
Care associate Neal Shah will present "Minimizing Stark Law Execution Risks" on Thursday, January 
14. The presentation will cover the ethical and professional obligations of in-house legal counsel to 
provide competent representation regarding Stark Law under the Illinois Rules of Professional 
Conduct. The presentation also will include:

 fair market value pitfalls;

 practical safeguards against non-compliant arrangements;

 physician group practice structures;

 Stark Law implications of losses and subsidies;

 consultant exception minefields;

 recent Stark Law changes; and

 ethical quandaries for in-house counsel.

To view the presentation slides, click here.

To view the presentation handout, click here.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

EVENT

https://katten.com/
http://www.katten.com/Files/146013_Minimizing%20Stark%20Law%20Execution%20Risks%20Presentation%201_12_16.pdf
http://www.katten.com/Files/146014_Top%2010%20Counseling%20Tips%20for%20Minimizing%20Stark%20Law%20Exposure.pdf


  

katten.com

W. Kenneth Davis, Jr.
+1.312.902.5573
ken.davis@katten.com

Laura Keidan Martin
+1.312.902.5487
laura.martin@katten.com

https://katten.com/
https://katten.com/W-Kenneth-Davis
mailto:ken.davis@katten.com
https://katten.com/Laura-Keidan-Martin
mailto:laura.martin@katten.com

